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Minutes of meeting held at the Irish Centre Camden on 16/9/1992
In attendance     K. Kelly (chairman)
                  J. Cody (treasurer )
                  P. Holden (Ass. Sec)
                  T. Dack
                  Mrs. B. Dack
                  Mrs. M. Holden
                  R. Holden
                  Mrs. B. Hegarty
                  Mrs. M. Read

1. Matters Arising: amendment to previous meet should refer to the 
   Irish Centre and not to the CICA. It was advised that the letter to the 
   Mayor of Kilkenny should not refer to the set up of the newsletter 
   proposed by T. Dack and seconded by J Cody.

2. Mrs Holden gave a report on the London Irish Youth Team. She said that they 
   now had a proper constitution. She said that a coach outing to Margate 
   had been arranged. The Treasurer handed Mrs Holden a cheque for £20 
   to be given to the L.I.Y.T. A discussion followed.

3. C.I.C.A Report. Mrs B. Dack gave the report. She said that at the 
   meeting a report was given about the Liverpool Irish Centre’s difficulties. 
   She said that Welfare is a Registered Charity. She said that at the 
   Irish Centre Camden a new Administrative Committee has been formed. The 
   table quiz would cost £10 per table (Max 5 Min 3 per table). A 
   quiz master to be appointed and the date of Quiz 29/10/1992. Mr 
   T. Tyrell had sent a Letter of Resignation as Auditor as he was returning 
   to Ireland and new Auditor to be appointed.

4. Hurling match on 25. 10. 92 Kilkenny v Cork at Ruislip. Mr and Mrs Dack said 
           that they make flags and it was reported that Seamus McGarry 
   The Chairman at Luton expt £75 on the day with Badges and he suggested that 
   Hats and Badges could be made up and would sell very well.  Chairman and Mrs 
   B. Dack to enquire into cost of materials and suggested that denim be used as stickers.

5. Dinner Dance: Discussion took place on buffet to entertain Kilkenny Team 
   on Sat 24/10/92. Welcome Committee to be formed to meet team at Airport. Team 
   to stay at “Chef & Brewer” Hillingdon. Find out about transport to Belfast. Band 
   (Malachy Kearns) to be approached. Ticket Production to be costed.  Suggested 
   Max Price £10 - £12 for Buffet. Mrs Hegarty to find out if Bishop would be 
   coming over. Michael Thornton if a Kilkenny Banner would be available 
   for a parade in Kilkenny if we reach the All Ireland next year.

6. A.O.B.  The Chairman asked what should be done about Mr Hart’s 
   letter. He stated that he had tried to contact people about him but 
   could not find out anything else. A discussion followed and it was 
   decided no action be taken.

   There being no further business the meeting closed at 22.20 hours.

   Next meeting 14th October 1992 at Irish Centre.
